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Superintendent Board Report 

 

Dedication: 

As many of you may already know, our wrestling room was dedicated in memory of Coach Greg Mack 

last week.  Greg was a parent and longtime coach of several sports in Dansville.  He was working with his 

kids and several other Dansville students in our weight room on February 15, 2017, when he suffered a 

massive heart attack and died immediately.  His passing was very difficult on the students and has left a 

hole in the community.  The weight room was demolished as part of the construction project and the 

district has been able to honor his legacy with the naming of the new wrestling facility. 

 

Assessment Report: 

Enclosed in the packet is information regarding the recent student interim screeners/assessments.  As 

the reports demonstrate, students are continuing to make gains in both math and reading.  Kudos to our 

staff for their continued diligence in helping our students succeed. 

 

Covid Update: 

With positivity rates dropping and less cases in the county, I’d like to be optimistic that we will not have 

another surge prior to the end of the year.  Administration is continuing to work with staff to assist with 

any ongoing mitigation strategies and review the policy from this past fall as we continue to work 

towards a more “normal” environment.  I would like to compliment staff for creating an environment 

where optional masking is accepted.   

 

 

 

 

 


